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Station ticket 
office closed
The Cannon Hill station ticket office will 
be temporarily closed until late-August to 
support station upgrade works, weather 
and construction conditions permitting.

Please use the ticketing machines on either 
platform to purchase tickets and top up go 
cards. Please see station staff if you require 
assistance with this.

Thank you for your patience while we 
upgrade your station.

For more information, please contact the project team on free call 1800 722 203, 
email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au


